
 

THE HOLY TRINITY NEWSLETTER Friday 10th Nov 

 
“WE WILL REMEMBER THEM…..” 

Our Year 6 children along with their counterparts from St. Joseph’s and 
representatives from the local community attended the Service of 
Remembrance at the Peace Garden in Stacksteads this morning. Look out for 
photographs on the school website. 
 

CLASS ATTENDANCE COMPETITION 
1st Place CLASS 6Bu 100% 
2nd Place CLASS 4C 98.3% 
3rd Place CLASS 1/2  GT 98.2% 
This week’s Overall School Attendance Rate >>>>>>>>>>>>> 96.3% 
The Attendance Rate since the Start of the School Year >>>>>> 96.4% 
 
MEDICINES IN SCHOOL; 
Only medication prescribed by a qualified medical practitioner can lawfully be given to children by 
members of school staff. In order for this to happen you must complete a MED1 Form and 
personally hand in the medication to school office staff. Your child cannot do this.  
Non-prescription medication cannot be given to your child by school staff and under no 
circumstances should it be sent with your child for them to take themselves. 
Parents are welcome to come to school during the school day to administer non-prescription 
medication to their child. 
 

HOLY TRINITY P.T.A. CHRISTMAS MARKET 
Tickets are on sale from the school office priced £1 for admission to 
the P.T.A. Christmas Market. 
The market will take place in the school hall from 7.00 p.m. on 
Thursday 16th November. Entry will be through the school car park 
and rear hall doors. 
 
SAFETY AROUND THE SCHOOL: 
This week members of the local police service were present outside school 
monitoring illegal and unsafe parking and taking the appropriate action. They will 
continue to make unannounced visits. Next week the local Fire Service will be 
helping us to publicise the dangers of illegal and unsafe parking around the school.  
 

PHOTOGRAPH ORDERS 
 
Orders for individual and family photographs must be returned with the correct payment by 3.15 p.m. on 
Friday 17th November. Cheques should be payable to “Braiswick”. 
  
If your child has an asthma inhaler in school please check with the school 
office that you have completed an Asthma Record Form and that the 
information is up-to date. 


